
Waimea Trails and Greenways
MEETING NOTES

May 10, 2010

PRESENT:   Clem Lam,  Peggi Kamisato, Avi Okin, Leningrad Elairionoff, 
Margaret Willie

1. Last week Margaret presented several options to Parker Ranch to 
agree to in lieu of opening the connector road as originally required 
by May 8, 2010.

2. One of those options is to provide fencing materials and to allow the 
fence required between Kahawai Street and the Lalamilo Research 
Station to be installed on the south (Parker Ranch ) side of the stream 
to satisfy the requirement in the Easement documents for the Waimea 
Trails and Greenways.

3. The location and installation of the fence on the Parker Ranch side of 
the stream would be a great benefit to the trail and would allow the 
WT&G Committee to have their community work day to build and 
start using a temporary trail between Opelo Road and Kahawai Street. 

4. The committee members unanimously agreed to approve this request 
to Parker Ranch. We will have to make sure that we are in line with 
the provisions of the Richard Smart Grant.

5. Our last work day was September 2008. We would have this new 
workday in September if the fence were installed prior to that.

by Clem Lam
cc. Bobby command, Bob Fitzgerald, David Imata, Glenn Kimura
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